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March 19, 2019 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2018-0270 - Hydro One Networks Inc. — MAAD Application re OPDC —
Application amendment 

We are legal counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. with respect to the above noted matter (the 
"Orillia Application"). This correspondence is further to the Ontario Energy Board's Decision on 
Motion and Procedural Order No.3 dated March 12, 2019 (the "Procedural Order No. 3") in 
respect of the Orillia Application and the OEB's Decision and Order in EB-2017-0049 dated 
March 7, 2019 related to Hydro One's distribution rates (the "Distribution Decision"). In 
Procedural Order No.3, the OEB set March 25, 2019 as the date for Intevenors and Board Staff 
to file interrogatories related to the Orillia Application. In the Distribution Decision, the OEB 
made various determinations with respect to cost allocation and rate treatment for the acquired 
customers in the areas of Norfolk, Haldimand and Woodstock, together with certain 
expectations related to MAAD approvals. 

Given the nature of some of the conclusions reached by the OEB in the Distribution Decision, 
Hydro One will be amending parts of the Orillia Application. At present, it is Hydro One's 
expectation that it will be in a position to file amended evidence on or about April 15, 2019. As 
such, Hydro One requests that the interrogatory submission date of March 25, 2019 be 
rescheduled to a date following the filing of Hydro One's amended evidence. 

Yours truly, 

Charle izer 

CK/st 

cc: All parties 
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